
       
                                98 Wanita Road, Mississauga, ON L5G 1B8 

                               Phone - 905-891-7619    Fax - 905-278-6539 
Dear Parents/Guardians,                                                                                                

With graduation fast approaching, we would like to inform you of our schedule of events.  We are also 

seeking permission for your child’s attendance at these events, as well as collecting graduation fees.  The 

cost of graduation this year is $60.00, which will defray the cost of the dinner and evening activity.   

Transportation will not be provided by the school, however, if you are arranging transportation by 

another adult, please fill in the GF117 Parent Permission for Students to Travel in a Private Vehicle 

form. If your child will be participating in the graduation events, we ask that payment be made 

through our School Cash OnLine system only.  
 

If you wish for your child to participate, please complete the attached forms and email your forms to the 

office at st.jamesinfo@dpcdsb.org . If you are unable to submit the permission forms electronically, 

please print and forward your forms to the classroom teacher. 

 
GF115 Permission Form (Page 2 & 3 only) 

GF117 Parent Permission for Students to Travel in a Private Vehicle (page 1 only) (if another adult other than 

parent is driving at any time) 

Pick-Up Arrangement Information Sheet 

 

***We are looking for parent volunteers to help with the organizing of the graduation reception that 

follows the liturgy of the word and awards ceremony. If you would like to help, please email the school at 

st.jamesinfo@dpcdsb.org.     

 

Permission Forms and Payment are due by Friday June 6th, 2025.   
 

Graduation 2024-25 Itinerary: Tuesday, June 24th, 2025           

Liturgy and Graduation Ceremony (1:30 p.m. – 3:45 p.m.) 

The graduation liturgy followed by the awards ceremony will take place at St. Mary Star of the Sea 

Roman Catholic Church at 1:30 p.m.  Following the liturgy and awards ceremony, the congregation 

will proceed to the church hall for a reception and the viewing of the 2024-2025 year end video.  

 

 Note: Students are asked to meet at the church by 1:15 p.m.  This is a special ceremony, and we 

encourage the students to represent its importance with their attire.  As this is a school event, Dufferin-

Peel CDSB’s General Administrative Procedure 2010 Dress Code Expectations for Students are in effect. 

The procedure states, “students are dressed in a manner which ensures that the top of the shoulders to the 

mid-thigh are not exposed.” 

 

Dave & Buster’s Dinner & Games (4:30 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.) 

Following the reception at the church, parents are to drop their child at Dave & Buster’s (2021 Winston 

Park Dr., Oakville) where the graduates and St. James staff will enjoy an early dinner.  After dinner, the 

students will engage in a variety of activities.  This will conclude our festivities and parents are asked to 

pick up their son/daughter from Dave & Buster’s at 7:00 p.m.  
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